AMBASSADOR OF INDIA
COPENHAGEN

06 August, 2018

Dear Mr. Niko Griinfeld

Government of India plans to celebrate the 150t Birth Anniversary of Mahatma
Gandhi on 2" October 2018 in a befitting manner. One of the initiatives to celebrate
the event is by creating a LED projection on the facade of a wide-surfaced building in
cities across the world. The projection will consist of 8-10 slides, drawing from
important events from Gandhiji's life as well as messages which are relevant in the
contemporary world.

2. The Embassy of India is trying to identify an iconic building or monument in
Copenhagen, which should be a prominent tourist attraction so that the projection can
be viewed by a large number of people. The building should have wide surfaces, and
therefore arches and gates are not preferred. The building should also be available
for the LED projection in the evening of 2"¢ October, 2018.

3. | will be grateful if your esteemed Office could assist the Embassy of India in
ascertaining a suitable building in Copenhagen where such an LED projection could
be organised. | would be grateful if you could provide some feedback by evening of 8
August, 2018.

Regards,

%~

(Ajit Gupte)

Mr. Niko Griinfeld

Mayor of Culture and Leisure
City of Copenhagen

City Hall

1599Copenhagen V

Denmark
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